
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 NOTICE OF POSSIBLE 
 
 ASSEMBLY OF 
 
 THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 
 
 CASTLE PINES NORTH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that three or more members 

of the Board of Directors of the Castle Pines North 

Metropolitan District may attend a Xeriscape/Water Wise 

workshop at 8:00 a.m. on September 22, 2012.  The workshop 

will be held at the Castle Pines North Community Center, 7404 

Yorkshire Drive, Castle Pines, CO 80108.   No District 

business will be conducted. 

 
                  

CASTLE PINES NORTH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
 

Jim Worley, District Manager 
 


